July 11, 2015
Jen Swarts CBA
Re: signage at building facade for 68-72 Commercial Street

You may proceed with the signage application to the City of Portland, based on the exterior signage pian
concept developed with our project architect, Please provide us with a copy of the application and
attachments,

Dale Akeley
Project Manager ~ Maine Wharf LLC- - -
207-831-11380

72 Commercial Street - Box 2, Portland ME




